Press Release TIPS!
· Your experience is unique, so please don’t hesitate to share your story!
· Feel free to send along photos from field school – check out the link to your field school’s Flickr album!

· The template below has a few quotes from WLA students – please feel free to replace these quotes with a quote from yourself 

· Notes in RED should be replaced with text as noted, or deleted if they are notes before sending to reporter.

· If you want Katie to look at your press release before you send it just ask! kcassidy@wildlifeleadershipacademy.org 

Dear   <insert name of Newspaper Person you are sending it to>, 
This summer, I was selected to participate in the 2024 Wildlife Leadership Academy <insert which field school you attended> Field School, a rigorous leadership training program for high school students focusing on wildlife and fisheries conservation and habitat management followed by me serving as a Conservation Ambassador in my community.  Below is a general press release about the program. If you are interested, I would be happy to speak with you about my experience at the field school.  I look forward hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Your Name

<put CURRENT DATE here>*Note, always change this to the date you send the email or letter*

For Immediate Release
Photos available upon request (OR you could attach a photo!)
Contact: Katie Cassidy, Wildlife Leadership Academy Director of Outreach & Alumni Engagement; kcassidy@wildlifeleadershipacademy.org; 570-939-5109

«your town name» youth completes challenging wildlife leadership field school

<Your Town>, PA – Celebrating its eighteenth summer, the Wildlife Leadership Academy provided an unmatchable opportunity for Pennsylvania teens.  
Students selected for the program from throughout Pennsylvania become certified Conservation Ambassadors by attending the residential summer field schools, which focus on a particular wildlife species, including white-tailed deer, bass, brook trout, turkey and bear. Among these students, «insert YOUR NAME» of «insert YOUR TOWN NAME» applied and was chosen to take part in this extraordinary statewide program.  
The Academy is an exceptional program offering students a comprehensive study of specific wildlife species, including classroom and field-based, hands-on education. Led by experts, including biologists and educators from across the state and beyond, the program also engages participants in team work, friendly competition, and an awareness of their natural world.  
Students in the program have a natural excitement for natural resources and the school takes their interests to another level by providing them with skills to become leaders and knowledgeable and compassionate communicators. After the program, students receive a certificate designating them as Conservation Ambassadors and participate in a variety of alumni activities. 
Ashley C., a high school Academy Alum shared her experience with the program, “The Wildlife Leadership Academy has provided me with a memorable opportunity to learn and grow as a leader and Conservation Ambassador. The field school allowed me to work alongside others and interact with fellow wildlife enthusiasts who could relate to my passion for learning and helping the world. We learned to connect with various professionals for collaboration and information, and I am grateful for the wonderful chance to gain a deeper understanding of how deer impact the environment.”
«insert YOUR NAME» of «insert YOUR TOWN NAME» has been «insert information about the outreach projects you have been working on since the virtual school ended»
Celebrating its 18th class of Conservation Ambassadors in 2024, the Academy has enrolled 100 youth from 47 counties across the state. These Conservation Ambassadors have conducted 10,395 outreach projects, engaging in over 40,543 hours in these projects and with the public, reaching an audience of over 193,104 people across the state and beyond.
The mission of the Wildlife Leadership Academy is to engage and empower high school age youth to become Conservation Ambassadors to ensure a sustained wildlife, fisheries and natural resource legacy for future generations. The Academy, a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization, is a cooperative initiate involving state agencies and conservation organizations. Expert instructors at the field school include representatives from Clinton County Conservation District, PA Department of Conservation and Natural Resources, PA Department of Environmental Protection, Kutztown University, National Wild Turkey Federation, Pennsylvania Fish and Boat Commission, Pennsylvania Game Commission, National Deer Association, Trout Unlimited, US Fish and Wildlife Service, and many more. For more information visit www.wildlifeleadershipacademy.org or contact Wildlife Leadership Academy Director of Outreach & Alumni Engagement, Katie Cassidy, at kcassidy@wildlifeleadershipacademy.org or (570) 939-5109.
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***If you attached a photo put a caption below the above “hashtags”.  An example caption is provided below but you should write your own version of a caption depending on your photo! The caption makes it easier for the newspaper or publisher.**

Photo Caption: Shown here is Jane Smith, an adult mentor at Wildlife Leadership Academy. This year adult mentors and students participated in a 5-day leadership field school, where they learned about conservation and natural resources through classroom and field work.   Jane participated in the bear-focused field school, which highlighted information pertaining to Pennsylvania’s black bear populations.
